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Mindy Trittipo reports that Freeman students and alumni who missed last week's CIA
National Clandestine Service information session can still apply for positions.
Applicants were requested to include the name of the presenter and the date and
location of the information session in the online application's Objective field.
Students and alumni who missed the session can contact the CMC for that
information. Trittipo notes that there are opportunities for both graduating students
and alumni and freshman and sophomores. The NCS internship available to
freshmen and sophomores is a paid internship in Washington D.C.  According to last
week's presenters, the  work will be very interesting and that many interns are able
to go right in to the NCS training program.

For more information about these opportunities, contact Mindy Trittipo.

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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